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I am strongly opposed to HB 2025 and the sharp increase in taxes. This will greatly 

affect our transportation and delivery customers. We are forced to pass this 

additional cost onto our customers as well as our employees in order to stay in 

business. 

 

There needs to be accountability first before raising taxes/fees yet again. I agree that 

this will hurt the working families without the results promised. Please practice good 

management with the funds already in place.  


